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TENDER 13-2020 
LAKE BREARLEY 

DREDGING WORKS

The City is seeking the 
services of a suitably 
experienced contractor to 
undertake dredging works at 
Lake Brearley, Maylands. The 
works is to be in accordance 
with the technical report 
developed for the works.

Obtaining Documents -
Documentation may be 
obtained via the City of 
Bayswater’s Tenderlink site 
www.tenderlink.com/ 
bayswater
Email requests and enquiries 
can also be directed to 
mail@bayswater.wa.gov.au

For Contractual and 
Technical Information
Please contact the City’s 
Acting Manager Sustainability 
and Environment, Dan West, 
on (08) 9272 0660.

Deadline:
Tenders close on Wednesday, 
10 February 2021 at 4.00pm.

Tender Lodgment:
Tenders must be lodged 
electronically via the City’s 
Tenderlink site as above.

It is recommended that 
tenderers lodge their 
submissions at least half an 
hour prior to the closing 
time to allow for any delays 
in transmission of large 
documents.

Tender Statement: The City 
will not be submitting an 
in-house bid for this tender.

The City is not bound to 
accept the lowest tender and 
may decline to accept any 
tender. Canvassing of Elected 
Members and City officers will 
automatically disqualify any 
tender submitted.
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